
 
 

 

 
 
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
NEW SPRING APPEAL  
 
Hello Dear Canadian Friends of Hôpital Albert Schweitzer  
 
With the blooming of the Flamboyant trees in Deschapelles, spring comes to Hôpital Albert 
Schweitzer-Haiti. As they do in other seasons of the year, mothers and their children continue 
to seek care and services at the Hospital. Happily, despite the turmoil in the country, the 
dedicated and determined team at HAS continues to provide this much needed health care for 
them and other members of the population it serves, in the Artibonite Valley.  
 
As most of you know this is the first year in over 21 years that we are not holding our annual 
Haiti Happening Dinner and Silent Auction. While our annual fund-raising event has ended the 
need for support of the Maternal and Child Health Care Programs has not. Pregnant women still 
require prenatal care and assistance with safe deliveries, children still require screening and 
treatment for malnutrition. These are just two examples of how the funds you have provided in 
the past have helped change the lives of Haitian mothers and children. For that we give a BIG 
thank you!  
 
In lieu of attending a Haiti Happening Dinner and Silent Auction, this year we are appealing to 
your generous spirits to ask that you gift a comparable donation, during the month of April, to 
CFHAS. 
 
Donations can be made via;  

CFHAS website - www.cfhas.ca  
Cheque to: Payable to CFHAS – Haiti 

mailed to CFHAS-Haiti Appalachian Trail, Hamilton, ON L9B 2X8  
Canada Helps: www.canadahelps.org 

http://www.canadahelps.org/

